

Grange Infant School
Delamere Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4XE
Tel: 01793 822357
www.grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk

Wednesday 10th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

By now you will have hopefully already had a letter from Rocksteady Music Schools to tell you about the upcoming concert on 17th July 2024. This is a great opportunity for you to be able to see your child perform and hear the songs they have been working so hard to learn with their bandleader Oli.

Please can you arrive at the school's main reception for 2:25 when you will be able to go into the hall for a 2:30 start.

The concert will last approximately 30 to 40 minutes depending on the change-over of the bands. The running order can change just before the concert, so sit back and enjoy the whole show.

After the concert, your child and any siblings will be able to go home with you via the main reception.

Any Questions?

If you have a question about the upcoming concert, you can email the Band Leader, Oli Herring on the email below. oli.herring@rocksteadymusicschool.com

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Barton

